M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 25, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for the Ryle High School

Addition/Renovation  BG15-281


The bid opening for the above project will be February 17, 2016.


Once the bids have been reviewed, the recommended award will be presented along with the revised BG-1. 

Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
